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· Facility – 
· Coronavirus – the facility “crew” continues to take extra care to clean and disinfect high-touch surfaces. 

· Generator – Alpine Electric is working on a “needs estimate” for Mid-Ohio.  Unfortunately, will still do not have that estimate. Once we understand our “needs”, we will solicit bids for a backup generator.  

· MOCC – 
· Events – all events have been cancelled through June 30th.  Many of the events over the summer have been cancelled as well.  We will start to open back up to the public in July, with restrictions.  These restrictions will most likely change over time as we are continually receiving guidance.

· District Contracts –
· FY21’s District Contract estimated costs have been completed and were sent to the districts.  

· Fingerprinting- 
· We have resumed fingerprinting services on June 8th.  Our maintenance and technology staff did a great job creating a safe and conducive work environment for our staff and the general public.
